
    

WWW.HAVENOFHOPENM.COM  EMAIL:  ABRAUN@HAVENOFHOPENM.COM  

 

NEWS & NOTES 
A MONTHLY NEWSLETTER TO KEEP YOU INFORMED  

JULY 2021 501(C)3 CHARITY 

 

Happy July…and Happy July 4th!  Our recent record setting rains 

have been such a blessing and very much needed.  Thank you, 

God, for sending the rain. 

Even with the rains, construction of our buildings continues to 

stay on track for an August 31st completion date.  Jaynes 

Construction, Inc. continues to do a fabulous job and is 

particularly good at keeping the Board informed.  Supply chains 

continue to be interrupted throughout the construction sector.  

Anyone remodeling or building anything right now has probably 

experienced shortages or delays.  We were very happy to learn 

that the lighting cans and the last of the windows were delivered 

last week…Yay!! July will be abuzz with activity as Jaynes and their 

subcontractors get their projects completed as we edge closer to 

inspections, and, very shortly, occupancy.  

Great things are happening and seeing the Cottage and 

Administration Buildings come together is extremely exciting. 

Anna Kelley, Board of Directors Chair 

 

BOARD ADDITIONS 

We are excited to announce two 

additions to our team.  Noreen Teel and 

Sherrie Bratcher have joined our Board of 

Directors.  Noreen is the Area Director for 

the Department of Workforce Solutions     

and Sherrie is a retired Artesia teacher.   

Happy Independence Day!  

Independence is not something Haven 

of Hope will celebrate just once a 

year.  No!  We will be celebrating 

every time one of our Residents 

becomes debt-free, winning her battle 

against the financial struggles that 

keep her from getting ahead.   There 

will be much to celebrate along her 

path from financial crisis to financial 

independence and we will celebrate 

every step of the way! 

Today, we celebrate that hope exists 

for single mothers in financial crisis 

and ask that you join us in our vision.  

Please reach out to me at 

abraun@havenofhopenm.com or call 

me at 575-441-1580 to discuss how 

you can be a part in giving hope to 

our future residents. 

Anita M. Braun 

Executive Director 

East side of Cottage  

http://www.havenofhopenm.com/
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HAVEN OF HOPE IS GOING TO BE AT THE 

EDDY COUNTY FAIR JULY 27-31.  SWING BY 

AND LET US TELL YOU A LITTLE BIT MORE 

ABOUT HAVEN OF HOPE.  WE APPRECIATE 

ALL OPPORTUNITES TO GET THE WORD OUT.  

JOB OPPORTUNITY 

Haven of Hope is looking to hire a Family Life 

Coordinator (FLC).  The FLC will develop a 

mentoring relationship with each client family 

and role model positive life skills necessary for 

successful independent living in addition to 

managing the cottage household.  The FLC will 

live onsite, rent-free with all utilities paid, in a 

new 2-bedroom apartment with 2 car garage 

and a private yard. 

To learn more about this opportunity please see 

the full job description here. 

If you would like to be considered as a 

candidate for this position, please email a 

resume to abraun@havenofhopenm.com 

 

(Above) West side of Office 

(Below) East side of Office & Cottage   

Laura Netherlin, Judy Stewart,  

Anita Braun, Pat Wood, and Miguel 
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